
 Term 4       Week 1                      Monday 14 October  2019 
 
“Te Ako i te Ora”       -   “Learning through Living” 

From the  Principal’s Pen ………….. 

 
Welcome to the final term of 2019.  It does not seem that long ago 

that we were welcoming you to Term 1!  Where have the 30 weeks of learning 
gone? When we look at what our students have achieved, what they have  
taken part in  -  they, and you,  have been very busy.  The teachers have been 
working over the holidays and have a great programme ready for Term 4’s 
learning. 
 
Welcome to our new families.  I know that it will not be long before you feel that 
you have always been here.  I hope that you all enjoyed your holiday and the 
students have come back raring to go and are full of fun and energy. 
 
As usual, Term 4 is action-packed — with Athletics, Prizegivings and I must not 
forget  -  swimming.  I can’t wait to see the pool being used and hearing the 
children’s excitement as they enter the water and start to enjoy water fun. 
 
Production 
Last term seems so long ago, but thank you to all those parents who supported 
our very talented dancers, singers and narrators  -  their performances were 
outstanding and you should be proud of them all.  I think they were tired but   
elated with how well they did and succeeded their own expectations. 
 
Netball  Results 
 
Congratulations to the Year 5 Netball team  - they came 2nd in their Grade. 
Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Change of Contact details 
We know that over the holidays, some things change  -  namely contact details. 
If you have moved, have a new phone number, or have new emergency contact 
details, please let the Office know, so we can update our information. 
 
Leaving at the End of Term 4?? 
If your child is leaving our school at the end of this year, and is NOT currently in 
Year 6, please inform the Office directly. 
 
Enrolments for 2020 
If you have siblings or know of any children that are due to start, or are intend-
ing to start at our school in Term 1 of next year, please complete an enrolment 
form or ask the parents to fill one out and hand it in to the Office so we can  
organise placements for next year.  Enrolment forms are available from the  
Office or on our website. 

2020 
It’s coming to that time of the year again, when everyone starts to wonder what will happen to their child 
next year if they are staying on at Marlborough School.  Will they have friends in their new class?  Who will 
their teacher be?  What room will they be in? 
The teachers manage this process very well , as they know your child’s individual strengths and needs, as 
well as the good learning partners they have and who they should be with. 
But, as parents, you also have your own thoughts and ideas  about what would be a good mix for your 
child. 
Therefore, if you have an educational reason  as to why you think your child should not be with a certain 
other child, please put this in writing, addressed to the Principal, or send me an email to: 
principal@marlboroughprimary.school.nz. 
We will consider these requests when making class lists for 2020. 
 
Please do not make your request to the class teacher  -  it must be in writing to the Principal for  
consideration. 
 
 
School Website and new School App. 
Please look at our new website.   It has new features and more information and links. 
Our new School App. is up and running and you can access it by following the link, scanning the code or 
going to the App store and downloading the  Kiwischools  app.  Open the app and search for 
Marlborough Primary School.  You will then be asked to ‘subscribe’. Do this and  ‘subscribe to all’. 
 

http://onelink.to/sb8tvm    
 
 
 
 
 
 
End of Term 3 Achievement Awards 
Room 1 Rebecca H., and Sasuke S.  Room 2 Ella D., and Jessica C.   
Room 3 Samantha P., and Ino P.  Room 4 Jordan S., and Pearl S. 
Room 5 Charlotte B., and Jayden D.  Room 6 Jacob N., and Shiva S. 
Room 7 Emily F., and Darin A.   Room 8 Samantha R., and Fabio G-J 
Room 9 Fergus G.    Room 10 Nia L., and David C. 
Room 11 Carina G., and Evelyn M.  Room 12 Christina W., and Matilda C. 
Room 13 Tina L., and David N.   Room 14 Riley W., and Patrick M. 
Room 15 Brian L., and Aidan B.   Room 16 Damin K., and Yuni J. 
Room 17 Maya C., and Fergus M. 
 
 
 Monday 28 October  -  Labour Day 
      This is a national holiday, so there will be NO SCHOOL on this day. School re-opens on Tuesday 
       29 October at 8:30am 
 
 
Principal’s Awards 
Quintin K., for his reflective writing on the Production night. 
Eunseo Y., for her wonderful pastel drawing art work. 
 
Have a great week! 
Sue Buckley 
‘Learning is at the heart of our journey together’ 
 
 
 
School Docs 
Our school policies are available for you to look at and become familiar with, on the following website: 
www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Type in our school name to get to the login page, and log in with: 

    Marlborough (lower case) and the password is: primary (lower case) 

CALENDAR DATES                                                                        
 

Monday 14 October 
FOS Meeting 

7:00pm 
 

Wednesday 23  
October 

Board of Trustees  
7:00pm 

 
Friday 1 November 
Whole school Disco 

 
Sunday 17 November 

Santa Parade 
 

Thursday 21  
November 

Athletics Day 
 

Tuesday 26  
November 

Cluster Athletics 
 

Wednesday 27  
November 

Board of Trustees 
Meeting 
7:00pm 

 
NE  Parent Meeting 
6:00pm in Room 7 

 
Friday 6 December 

International Food  
Festival 

5:00pm to 7:00pm 
 

 Friday 13 December 
Years 0-2  Prizegiving 

9:05am 
 

Years 3-5 Prizegiving 
11:00am 

 

 Wednesday 16  
December 

Year 6 Graduation  
6:00pm 

followed by Disco until 
9:00pm 

 
Wednesday 18  

December 
Last day of term 

 

2020 
Term 1 
Thursday 30 January to 
Thursday 9 April 

Term 2 
Tuesday 28 April to  
Friday 3 July 

http://onelink.to/sb8tvm

